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Decision:  Motion Without Notice – Camera Monitoring and Enforcement 
 
At its meeting on September 5, 2017, the Board approved the recommendation in the Motion 
Without Notice, as follows: 
 

1. The TTC affirms support for using camera enforcement for the King Street Pilot and 
Transit Priority Lanes, the Bay Street Clearway, and for streetcar doors. 
 

2. Direct staff to report back to the TTC Board on logistics, cost, and any requirements 
for using cameras as enforcement tools for the aforementioned applications.  
 

3. Direct the Chair and Vice-Chair to write a letter to the Minister of Transportation to 
request that the appropriate legislation and regulations are amended to allow the TTC 
and City of Toronto to use camera enforcement. 

 
 
 

 


